
March 2, 2025

Congratuations!
To the cast and crew of Grease the

musical.  Our music and drama
students gave amazing

performances over the past
several days for huge crowds.

Thank you to the students
involved, for all of your hard work
and dedication, to the parents and
families for all of your support, and

to Ms. Anderson, Mr. Sidilau, Ms.
Brown and Mr. Schulke, for your
time and energy into helping our

students shine!

Brandywine High School

W E E K L Y  U P D A T E

Upcoming
Events
Spread the Word T-shirt Day

SAT/PSAT Day for all 9-11th
grade students (Seniors are
asynchronous)

3rd MP Interim Distribution

BSD Board Meeting @ 7:00 pm

PTO Meeting @ 6:30 pm

End of 3rd Marking Period

Schools closed - Professional
Development Day

Schools closed - Professional
Responsibilities Day

3/4

3/5

3/5

3/17

3/20

3/27

3/28

3/31

BSD Awards
Congratulations to following staff members for

special recognition this  school year. 

Mr. Kyle Rodkey - BHS Teacher of the
Year.  
Ms. Yvette Davis - BHS Behavior
Support Professional of the Year. 
Ms. Donna Schiavino - BHS Educator
Support Professional of the Year.

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=sYrHjY4LvDo


Additional
Announcements

2nd MP Freshman Awards

BHS hosted its second Freshman
Awards Breakfast of the year,
celebrating the successes of our 9th
graders!  Students were recognized for
honor roll, class MVP, and most
improved.  Well done Bulldogs!

SAT/PSAT Day

Graduating Seniors: Paying for College
or Trade School next year? Our final in-
person workshop to help you complete
the FAFSA (Free Application for Federal
Student Aid) which was canceled due
to the snow day has been rescheduled
for Tuesday, Mar 4th at 6:30pm in the
PS duPont Middle School Cafeteria. All
students and families from Brandywine
School District are welcome to attend.
For more information and to sign up,
go to
www.brandywineschools.org/college-
career

Class of 2025

This Wednesday, March 5, all 9th, 10th,
and 11th grade students will be
participating in our school day
SAT/PSAT. 12th grade students will
have asynchronous work posted that
morning and should not report.
Students should bring a charged
chromebook and power cord.  They
should NOT bring personal electronic
devices (cell phones, headphones,
smartwatches).  More information is
availlable on our website and posted
on Schoology.

http://www.brandywineschools.org/college-career
http://www.brandywineschools.org/college-career

